
From: Erin Lach  
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 3:27 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis  Reshma Son 
Subject: Donation  
  

Dear Reshma and Lauren, 
 
Alderman Gardiner's office accepted a donation of Girl Scout cookies which we are displaying in 
our office for all to enjoy. 
 
Please let me know if anything else is needed. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this email. 
 
Have a nice day. 
 

Erin Lach  

Assistant to the Alderman 
Office of Alderman James M. Gardiner 
45th Ward - City of Chicago 
 


